The special meeting of the Olin City Council was held January 5, 2015 at the Olin City Hall for the purpose of budget workshop.

Mayor Greg Gerdes called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m.

Council Members present: Bruce McCormick, David Dircks, Tina James, Greg Eganhouse and Ron Zimmerman.  

Clerk Jean McPherson was also in attendance.

Visitors:  Harold Tarbox
Moved by Zimmerman, seconded by McCormick, approving the agenda. Vote was taken with all ayes.    Motion carried.

Discussion was held regarding new part time maintenance position.  Questions were raised regarding a guaranteed hourly schedule per week, contract mowing and job duties.
Discussion was held regarding discontinuing Water Management Services.

Discussion was held regarding radio read water meter upgrade.

Budget financials were discussed.

McCormick shared information he had found regarding policies for the City to be discussed at the regular meeting on January 12, 2015.

Moved by Zimmerman, seconded by McCormick, adjourning at 8:30 pm.  Vote was taken with all ayes.  Motion carried.

Jean A. McPherson, City Clerk






